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Information and advice for patients

Head and Neck Oncology

Tranferring to a Queen Elizabeth  
Hospital Consultant 

Following the meeting with your care team and after talking to your consultant, you have 
consented to be treated by a consultant at the Queen Elizabeth Hospital. 

Who will my new consultant be?
Your new consultant will be one of the following Oncology (cancer) Consultants:

Where will this be?
Your new consultant will see you at the Queen Elizabeth Hospital, Birmingham. All of your 
treatment and follow-up care will be provided by the Queen Elizabeth multidisciplinary team 
and you will be allocated a new key worker. 

Who can I contact for more information?
Until you hear from your new key worker at the QE, If you have any questions or concerns 
you can contact your key worker at City Hospital: 

Jim Doherty  
(Head and Neck Macmillan nurse specialist)
0121 507 5490

For more information about the Queen Elizabeth Hospital and how to get there please see 
the hospital website: 

www.uhb.nhs.uk

For more information about Sandwell and West Birmingham Hospitals NHS Trust and the 
services we offer please see our websites www.swbh.nhs.uk and www.swbhengage.com or 
follow us on Twitter @SWBHnhs and Facebook www.facebook.com/SWBHnhs.
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